
 
 
 
Thursday 14th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You will be aware of the guidance issued by the DfE on Monday 11th May setting                               
out its anticipation to encourage pupils to attend school from 01st June 2020                         
which is subject to change. We will update you in respect of any such                           
modification.   
 
As a Trust we have commenced our planning following the government                     
announcement. This will reference the government guidance allied to detailed                   
risk assessments and consultation with teachers, parents and Trade Unions. 
 
We will ensure that any proposals to offer school opening from June 1st will take                             
account of the necessity to offer a safe and secure environment for pupils, staff                           
and naturally parents in respect of drop off and collection of your children. We                           
will issue comprehensive guidance on the Trust wide model of school return for                         
June 01st onwards by Friday 22nd May 2020.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Hugh Hegarty 
 
 
Hugh Hegarty CEO  
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC  
Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust 
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